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Agreements with Canadian Pacific Railway for Rail Grade Separation 

Highway 27 South of Rutherford Road  

City of Vaughan  

 

 
On April 18, 2019 Regional Council made the following decision: 

1. Council authorize entering into agreements with Canadian Pacific Railway for the 

structure replacement and long-term maintenance of the road-rail grade separation 

on Highway 27 (Y.R.27), south of Rutherford Road (Y.R.73) in the City of Vaughan, in 

accordance with the principles outlined in Attachment 1. 
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